
Apr i l  2023 

Sixth Form Bulletin  

 

Countdown to exams 

 

We are now less than 3 weeks away from the first exams. Students are working really hard to prepare 
for these and it  has been lovely to see year 11 students joining us in the Sixth Form area with Ms 
Russell to do after school revision.  

We wish all of year 11 and year 13 students all the best for their exams and look forward to celebrating 
your successes with you on results days.  

Last week we invited Hertfordshire     
Police in to talk to year 12 students    
during their PSHE lesson about careers 
in the Police Force. The students learnt 
about the wide range of careers from 
Admin to Firearms and were told about 
the different routes into these careers.  

Easter Revision 

 

During the Easter         
holidays there were a 
number of revision     
sessions for year 11 and 
year 13. Some of these 
were delivered by our 
staff but we also used 
Justin Craig for some 
subjects. 

Well done to all the     
students who attended 

Cultural Day 

 

On Friday, we had a day to 
celebrate our different      
cultures across the school. 
Year 13 came together to 
share food and show off 
their traditional dress. The   
table was overflowing with 
beautiful dishes both sweet 
and savoury with many  
dishes cooked by the       
students themselves. It was 
lovely to see the students in 
traditional dress and listen to 
them sharing stories from 
their different cultures.  

Good luck in your exams 

Societies 

On the last day of term our student 
society leads met with Ms Awulira to 
talk about their ideas for future events. 
The students were enthusiastic and 
had lots of ideas to bring to the table.  

Remember we 
have an         
additional bank 
holiday on   
Monday 8th May 
to celebrate our 
King’s           
Coronation. 


